
Clavet Composite School 
SCC Election and AGM Minutes 

Wednesday, June 12, 2024 
 

Present: Rhonda Lavoie, Chad Hunt, Ashley Dennis, Jenn Waygood, Trisha Schultz, Linnea Schellenberg 
 
Regrets: Carol Klassen, Jaimie Tuchek, Brian Matisz, Peter Schmidt, Kristen Mathison, Dawne Badrock 
 
SCC Business 
 
Minutes from May 8, 2024, read by Linnea. Motion to adopt by Jenn Waygood, seconded by Chad Hunt. 
Passed – minutes adopted. 
 
School Report  
(Chair Rhonda Lavoie met with school administrators during workday on June 10, she presented these items on their behalf) 
 
2023/24 School Year and Report Cards: School year is winding down. Report cards will be out on 
June 27. They will be printed for Grades K-6 and digital for Grades 7-12 via Edsby. 
 
Rainbow Day: This is being held on Monday, June 17. This is a day for our school to show how we 
celebrate and affirm our differences while showing our acceptance of all people.  
 
School Picture: The all-school picture is rescheduled to Monday, June 17 and will be taken with a drone.  
 
Breakfast Program for Fall 2024: The first quarter breakfast program will be supported by a high school, 
commercial cooking class. This is being organized in consultation with the servery team.  
 
Welcome Back BBQ: Scheduled for Friday, August 30, 2024 from 11:30-1:00. Sanctions may impact this. 
A sub-committee for planning has been formed: Rhonda Lavoie, Chad Hunt, Trisha Schultz and 
Linnea Schellenberg. 
 
Other Business 
 
Annual Report: Chair Rhonda Lavoie has submitted the Clavet SCC Annual Report to the District.  
 
Finances: $2763.66 remains in our budget and will be carried over to the 2024/25 school year.  
 
Kindergarten Orientation: The SCC aims to provide a brief introduction to Kindergarten families and 
encourage their engagement in our school community.  
  
Continuous Agenda: Reviewed continuous agenda for planning for 2024/25 school year. A few changes 
to be made and it will be discussed more in the fall.  
 



Clavet School Clothing: A sub-committee has been formed of Jenn Waygood, Chad Hunt and 
Linnea Schellenberg. Linnea to request .jpg file of school logo from office but no vector file is available. 
 
Screen-free awareness week: A sub-committee has been formed of Rhonda Lavoie, Trisha Schultz and 
Ashley Dennis.  
 
Junior SLC: Elementary teacher Shannon Begrand emailed sharing of the Junior SLC’s plan to run a 
Mabel’s Labels fundraiser over the summer. Funds raised will be used for a display case for the 
Elementary students. 
 
Prairie Spirit Enrollment: The school division has seen a decline in new enrollment numbers this year. 
There are still new enrollments but at a lower rate than previous years. 
 
Linnea to confirm new SCC Member, Jaimie Tuchek has been added to the SCC page on the school 
website.  
 
Next Meeting 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, September 11, 2024, at 5:30 PM at the school. 


